Great news — Breakfast Club will re-open for the
children on Wednesday 4™ September.

Bookings open on Wednesday 24t July
Please book promptly.

e Places must be pre-booked and paid for online via your School
Spider App.

> Be mindful that you will need to book 24 hours in advance, so
for example, book by 8am Monday for Tuesday’s session.

» We cannot allow children to attend that have not pre-booked
and turning up with no booking will result in you being turned
away.

o Cost per session, per child, is £3.75

» All payments must be made online — we cannot accept cash at
the school office.

» Payments can be made via Tax Free Childcare Scheme or
Eden Red (see notes below)

e Doors open at 7.45am

» Even if you see staff in the hall, please be respectful and do
not knock on the door to be let in any earlier.

> Even if the door is open, please wait for a member of staff to
let your child enter as they will sign your child in the register
and ensure hand washing is completed.

» Children will have access to games and puzzles and arts and
craft activities

o Breakfast is served from 8am — 8.20am

» Children arriving after 8.20am will not be able to eat breakfast

> Breakfast will consist of cereal, toast, juice/squash/water: fresh
fruit and yoghurt on occasions.

e 8.40am - children will be escorted to their classrooms and
handed over to their teachers



